Change from mandatory assessment:

Mandatory assessment and results of single tests (i.e. ACT, MAP, SAT etc.) will not be used as a condition of admissions, course placement or graduation at Central Community College. The following exceptions will apply to this procedure:

- The use of testing for state or nationally accredited programs requiring such assessment and approved by the Chief Academic Officer.
- International students studying on an F-1 Visa must submit proof of English proficiency by completing the TOEFL. Alternatively, students may provide documentation proving that they originate from or have completed education in one of the recognized Waiver Countries. The college can provide a complete list.

Cabinet directs student service directors to make appropriate changes to the 2021-22 college catalog and instructional deans to arrange for additional training and provide resources for use by advisors prior to Fall semester 2021.